Harbor View Presbyterian Church Weekly Newsletter





ECEP Schoolers help Ms. Pam load the food donations for James Island Outreach.



Happy birthday to: Buffie Copeland (7/1) Kenneth Sloane (7/3) Eric Schwertfeger (7/5) Chris Gilbert (7/7) Lula Kate Benson (7/7)



Pastor Rusty and Natalie are out of the office this week.

The Office will be closed on Fri, 7/2
in observance of July 4th (reopens on 7/5).
In case of emergency, please contact
Rusty at #(864) 399-2288.

Please be in prayer for:

Mark Millikin, Marty Webber, The Lisi Family, Paul Rumple, Tommy & Sue Mathews, John DeVane, Steve McAlvey, Jim Pooser, Dennis Mottin Sr., Ronnie Hill, The Singletary Family,



Lois Amos, Bob & Audrey Geiger, Peggy George, Tom & Beth Gibbs, Gabbie Pasela, Betty and Dan Mizzell, Franklin Foster, Pam Pickenpaugh, Charles Truluck, Brittany Baker, Tom Ellenberger, Emily Jones, The Ben Story Family, Roy Evans, Jane Murphy, Tammy Powles and Richard, Tyler Thompson, Mariah Buttler, The Chavis', Timothy Ellenberger, Suzanne Deddish Taylor, Rosemarie DeGroot, Lori Lindfors, John & Page Thomas, Jim Hampton, Virginia Thomas, The Woods Family, Paul Bauersfeld, Dwanda & Bob Millege, Rich Lane, Alyssa Marie Brown, Laura Deddish Burton, Liz Lasicki.

"Sharing God's Love with All" - Mark 12:31



Mission Statement: Harbor View Presbyterian is a neighborhood church that fosters relationships through worship and fellowship, spreads love through outreach, and seeks to create a spiritual environment for lifelong learning.